
Newsletter 
For the week of March 20-24     Second Grade 

Reading- We will be reading the story Dex, Heart of a Hero.  We will be working 

with “or” words and comparing and contrasting. Books will come home on 

Wednesday or Thursday.  There will be a test on Friday over this story. 

English – We will be working with proofreading skills and doing some creative 

writing. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and final test on Friday. 

Math – We will be working with larger numbers with place value. 

Science – We will spend a little time with recycling, reusing, and repurposing. 

Social Studies – We will begin a unit on Native Americans. 

Share Time – It is back!  Bring an item that has been recycled and repurposed 

into something different. For instance, I have a bag that has been made from juice 

pouches sewn together, or a blanket made from old shirts, a jar painted to be used 

as a pencil holder,etc. 

Reminders - 

o All field trip notes need to be turned in by Wednesday, March 22. Field trip 

is March 31. 

o Spring Music Program/Book Fair/Art Fair – March 30 

o Four book reports are due at the end of the month. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 

 


